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As you may well be aware, I am the President of the Reigate, Redhill and District Rail Users’

Association.

We are currently planning our 2017 AGM which will take place on 30th March at 7.30pm at
the Harlequin Theatre, Redhill.

The Chairman, Steve Trigg, has been an outstanding representative of rail users and a fount of
constructive good sense in the disastrous last two years. He has asked me to invite you to join
me as a guest speaker at the AGM to explain to local rail users what the Department of
Transport is doing to respond to the crisis and improve rail services in the area. Whilst these
meetings take some time, if you were able to find 30 minutes to pop down to Redhill it would
be hugely appreciated. If you are unable to attend, perhaps Paul or a suitably robust official
could attend.
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